
Hampton Green Energy Committee

Hampton, CT 06247


Meeting Notes

Wednesday, March 9, 2022


7:00 PM

Zoom Meeting


Present: Kate Donnelly, Maryellen Donnelly, Jon Matcheson


There was no quorum. Discussion was held on the following:


The compost mailing will be sent to Hampton residents at the end of the week. 
Additional copies will be placed at the town hall, post office, library and school. 
Information including a link to the order webpage will be posted on the town 
website. Stickers will be handed out on April 30 when items that were ordered are 
picked up. Information necessary to complete the grant report (such as previous 
experience with composting) will be collected then. Dates available for Master 
Composters to present to residents will be sought. Energy related current 
legislative bills were noted.


Maryellen Donnelly


